
CONGRATULATIONS 
ON YOUR

NEWBORN!

One of the first things you will need to do for your baby’s 
wellbeing is to add them to your insurance policy.

Insurance Company’s require your new addition be added 
within 30 days of birth. Without the proper enrollment you 
may expect a bill for the baby’s stay with us.

We suggest:
n	 If insurance is through employer, contact your 

Human Resources Department
n	 If privately insured, contact the number on your card 

for instructions
n	 If insured through a Medicaid product, contact your 

DHS worker

Once your baby has been added, contact us:

McLaren Flint Patient Access
Phone: (810) 342-4814
Hours: Monday thru Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.
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